
From: Jan Fenton
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: I support strong climate legislation
Date: Thursday, January 23, 2020 8:05:33 PM

 
Dear Senator Taylor and everyone in the Oregon Senate,
 
I support strong climate legislation for Oregon’s future.  I hope you will prioritize passing it in this
session. 
 
Thank you.
 
Jan Fenton

8844 SE 15th Place
Portland, Oregon
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